UNITED FIREFIGHTERS UNION OF AUSTRALIA
UNION OF EMPLOYEES QUEENSLAND

29 July 2015

Mr G Patterson

Public Safety Business Agency
Queensland Fire and Emergency Service
GPO Box 1425

BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr Patterson,
RE: Award Modernisation

As you are aware, the QIRC will be re-commencing the ‘award modernisation process’ soon under
revised legislation.

UFUQ proposes that the union and the fire service commence discussions as soon as possible, in order
to work towards reaching consent on the modernisation of our two pre-reform awards viz:

Queensland Fire and Rescue Service Award — State 2012
Queensland Fire and Rescue Service Communications Centres Award — State 2012
I have provided two draft modern awards and explanatory tables in order to commence discussions.

Please contact our industrial officer, Paula Newman, in order to commence discussions, and in the
meantime we request that you commence preparing feedback on our draft awards.

If you have any queries please contact our office on (07) 3844 0366.
Yours faithfully

John Oliver
State Secretary
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